GOLF CART MINISTRY NEEDS VOLUNTEERS

If you are over the age of 18 and interested in driving the
Golf Cart before/after one of our Sunday morning services,
please contact Stevie Johnson at 864-423-2728.

CENTRI-KID SUMMER CAMP FOR KIDS

JANUARY 20-26, 2023
____ msweK@LocsTHL

@ (FELLOWSHlP HALL) ministry, contact Will Beacham (864-386-6723).
\% It's happening next week - Our 5th Sunday Men's
7 Breakfast. Come out and enjoy some good food &

great fellowship. Sign up
www.locusthillchurch.org/events/ or w/ Pastor Jason.

TWO SENIOR ADULT ROAD TRIPS
FOLLIES (March T) & JUBILEE (April 17-19)
Info & Regjistration online at www.locusthillchurch.org/events/
or contact Ray & Katina Riley @ 864-979-5512.

] ; SUNDAY WEDNESDAY June 12 - 16 @ Garder-Webb University
' | . From Moring Worship to Bible Study & Recreation
] 9:00 AM LIFEGROUPS 6:30 PM ACTIVITIES FOR ALL AGES . g tvorsnipto udy -
:Wa{wmg i 10:15 AM WORSHIP (AWANA, YOUTH WORSHIP, ADULT BIBLE STUDY) everything at CentriKid is designed with the heart of a child
I ChurchAddress 1 [P in mind. CentriKid ensures that God's Word is the focus of
! 5534 Locust Hill Rd. 5:00 PM SMALL GROUPS . . .
} " Maiing Address * every part of our camp, including the fun stuff. Register
' POBx75 online with a $100 deposit by February 5.
P E % u SERMON-BASED SMALL GROUPS Contact Ralph & Amanda Shearer for details.
o~ : SUNDAY @ 5:00 P.M. CAM
5 S a Let's Dive Deep Into The Word to Discuss the next Jun I:;l G]EGSU:;I:: ER rest CP F,?fgrY,?UTg nter
ey ; sermon in the new series on Jonah. Join us this F U G E l\lms FUGE? gveek gtegl mpis egcitingefurfle;)u deqng
7 ) Sunday qfternoon! Bringa ﬁnger-for:)d/ d$sse & sometimes messy. But those things don't 'brin’g about life-
O Invite someone to come with you! c A M PS change on their own. FUGE is designed to take students
4 m out of their normal routine and place them into an
— environment that is focused on life-change through
Q) e - 2 : LHKIDS CHOIR BEGINS SUNDAY relationship with Christ. The trip is currently FULL but we
Z ) @ m @ 4:00 PM in the LHKids Room are trying to secure more spots. See Pastor Will for info.
TV BB B\ LHKid's Choir is for all Tst - 5th graders. We will be FEED THE TEENS
T g == <= preparing for two singing opportunities this Overflow Student Ministry
O4 Spring. See Ralph or Amanda Shearer for info. We need your assistance in the Overflow Food Ministry!
Many students come directly from practice or activities &
are unable to eat Wednesday night before church. The food
0 tﬂ STH SUNDAY MEN'S BREAKFAST ministry has been such a blessing to our students. If you are
LL] S JANUARY 29 @ 7:45 AM able to be a benefactor, servant, or provider for the food
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